
 

 

 

 

St Patrick’s School  

Parents and Friends Association 

BRING A BOTTLE! 

NON UNIFORM DAY - FRIDAY 21st JUNE 2019 

WE ARE NOT ASKING FOR £1 DONATIONS  - BUT INSTEAD ARE ASKING EVERY CHILD TO BRING AN UNOPENED BOTTLE 

OF SOMETHING:  WINE, KETCHUP, BUBBLE BATH, SQUASH, BEER, FIZZY DRINKS, ETC. 

ALL DONATED BOTTLES WILL BE USED FOR A TOMBOLA AT THE FAMILY FUN NIGHT WHICH IS BEING HELD ON FRIDAY 

12TH JULY 2019 
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